
President report October 2010

July 30, 2010 Attended Exec Board meeting

July 31, 2010 attended State Board meeting

August 1, 2010 attended annual leadership meeting

August 10, 2010 talked to Ralph Martone about season changes 

August 17, 2010, Got 4 questions from Ralph Martone and sent to Exec, Board, 

August 25, 2010 sent topics for discussion to State BOD 

September 8, 2010 had meeting with Tom Venesky Outdoor writer for Times Leader 
Wilkes-Barre  Habitat, and the need for Spring Turkey License

September 9, 2010 Met with Commissioner Delaney , discussed  the changes in fall 
seasons also the need for a Spring Turkey Hunting License

September 11, 2011 attended JAKES Event for Mehoopany Creek Chapter and judged  
Turkey Calling Contest also talked to audience about the need for a Spring Turkey 
Hunting License

Sept 15, 2011 had a meeting with Senator Lisa Baker about the possibility of a Spring 
Turkey Hunting License

September 18, and 19, 2101 Coordinated mowing project with 2 tractors and mowing 
approx 50 acres of fields and linear food plots. On State Game Lands # 57

September 20 met with Bobby Marshal  for lunch

Sept 20, 2011 Attended Red Rock Chapter regular meeting


